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15 January 2025

Mr Phil Joyce
A/Executive Director — Improvement and Assessment
Department of State Development, Infrastructure and Planning

Via email: phil.joyce@dsdilgp.qld.gov.au

Dear Phil
Subject: RP122/004

Arrow Energy Pty Ltd (Arrow) submitted the Regional Interests Development Application (RIDA) Arrow
Kupunn Springvale CSG Deviated Well Paths (RP122/004) in July 2022. The application is still in the
assessment phase.

Arrow has optimised our development and now only require 6 well paths on 2 lots to be assessed
under the Regional Planning Interests Act 2014. Of the 14 well paths in the original application, 5 have
been amended and assessed as exempt under Section 22 of the Act, with Arrow scheduled to drill
those wells from Q1 2025.

Arrow has decided to withdraw the original application (RPI122/004) and will lodge a new application
to cover the remaining wells. The new application will cover the 6 well paths on 2 lots set out in the
following table.

Lot Activity Tenure
55DY592 3 X subterranean deviated drilling trajectories PL198/PL238
56DY592 3 X subterranean deviated drilling trajectories | PL238

Should you require further information or wish to discuss, please do not hesitate to contact Darryl
Patching on 07 3012 4184.

Yours sincerely

Matthew Jeffries
Vice President
External Affairs
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